
Addendum # 2 

924 Eddy St – LB12-002 

 

Due to the late nature of addendum # 1 during the bidding process the GCLBA will move back the date 

that this bid is due until Wednesday, May 16, 2012 at 3:00 pm. The bid opening will also occur 

Wednesday May 16, 2012 at 3:00 pm. Any questions can be directed to Kyle Stottmeister at 

kstottmeister@thelandbank.org or 810-955-9201. 
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